From,
Wade Hamilton,
VII Grade, Burberry High School,
Burberry.
Date: 25th March 2017
To,
Mr. Ian Somerhalder,
3/1, Pivet Drive,
Burberry.
Subject: Get well letter
Dear Sir,
I came to know from one of our teachers that you are back home from hospital and in better shape now. We all know that jaundice is a serious illness and you should really be careful in its treatment. Please follow the doctor’s advice to the letter and do look after yourself. We at the school really miss your guidance and lessons. We look forward to seeing you at your desk once again at the helm of the ship where you should be.
Hope that you get well soon.
Thanking you,
Yours truly,
Wade Hamilton

